





Proxy Voting

Active members of the Canadian Association of Critical Care Nurses (CACCN) who are unable to attend the Annual General Meeting of the Association may exercise their right to vote by appointing a person, not necessarily a member of the Association to attend the meeting, act on their behalf and vote in their place, by signing a Proxy Form.

Members may also delegate their proxy to the CACCN President or the CACCN Director/Treasurer.

Only current active may vote at the Annual General Meeting and/or may delegate their vote to another. When proxy forms are received in the office, they will be verified with the current membership list.

Forms must be complete and signed (electronic signature accepted).

Keep in mind if you are delegating your vote:

- 1. That you know the person to whom you delegate your vote.
- 2. Give your opinion on how you wish the person to vote for you.
- 3. Discuss the flexibility of your vote. the delegate person may hear discussion at the meeting which could affect the way you wish to vote.

Proxy forms deadline: October 24 @ 1600 hrs ET.

Submit to CACCN National Office at caccn@caccn.ca.

Proxies received after the deadline (noted on the proxy form) will not be accepted.